
help, reviewing reports, assisting 

me in getting key programs off 

the ground and a good compan-

ion along the way. Moving for-

ward to the next year, I encour-

age each Brother to support 

Glen and the Council with your 

involvement in our programs 

because their success is directly 

related to your level of assis-

tance.  

 

  The 2018-2019 Fraternal year 

for the Knights of Columbus 

was full of change. Supreme 

launched new Programs for the 

Councils to follow and report. 

The Programs were streamlined 

down to 4 areas: Faith, Family, 

Community and Life, with LAMB   

as a separate stand alone pro-

gram. The emphasis on Church 

and Family by Supreme is clear 

with new required programs 

that Councils were required to 

implement this year. Two of the 

required new Programs that our 

Council participated in were 

Consecration to the Holy Fam-

ily and Novena for Life. We also 

held a Men’s Spiritual Retreat 

hosted by Deacons Phil and 

Bob. The success of these pro-

grams coupled with the continu-

ing success of the rest of the 

Programs (Fish Fry, 2nd Sunday 

Rosary, Pancake Breakfast, 

Blood Drive just to name a few) 

elevated our Council to award 

winning levels. We were 

awarded the Charity Award for 

being one of the most active 

Councils in the State. We again 

will earn the Columbian Award 

from Supreme. This continues 

the recognition of our strong 

commitment to the great Pro-

grams we run from Supreme.  

 

 To all who helped to make this 

happen, a Big Thanks You!   
There is not enough room in 

this newsletter for me name 

everyone that assisted me and 

this Council this year but, I need 

to call special thanks too few 

key members. The Officers and 

Program Directors were very 

instrumental in keeping our 

Council on track all year.  In 

particular, Walter Kulla and 

John Joyce were always there 

with a helpful conversation and 

timely advice. My Deputy Grand 

Knight Glen Spivey was a big 

Grand Knights Corner 

L.A.M.B. Collection 

Mark your calendars.  Two 

LAMB collections will take place 

in June. 

 

Both collections will take place 

at the Shoppes at Battleground 

Oaks Harris Teeter Store.  It 

will be an all day event starting 

at 8:00 am.   

 

June 1, 2019, will be the first 

date.   

 

June 22, 2019 will be the second  

event date. 

Help is needed for all shifts.  

Call John Kosco 336-553-7560 

or johnkosco@cs.com if you 

can help.  Bring your whole 

family, the little people get the 

most donations. 
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Special Points of Inter-

est: 

 June 1—Confirmation 

 June 7—Adormation 

 June 9—Rosary 

 June 10—O & D Mtg. 

 June 13—Business Mtg. 

 June 14—Flag Day 

 June 15—Council leader-

ship Training  

 June 16—Father’s Day 

 June 23—Corpus Christi 
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Knights Brunch 2 
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Field Agent 4 
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Faith in Action Director is still 

needed the for Community. 

As you can see this is a all day 

blood drive. Therefore all the 

help who can,  please come.  

 

The drive is being supervised 

by Brother Mike Martin.  

 

He will need all the help he can 

get. 

 Give the gift of Life! 

 

Next Blood drive is scheduled 

for June 14, 2019, from 2:00 am 

to 6:30 pm.  

 

If you are able to donate, 

please register to attend the  

drive.  

 
We are looking for help to 

setup, register, canteen  

workers and cleanup crew.  

 

Director Needed 

Blood Drive 

Knights Fellowship Brunch 

11:30 am Mass on Sunday. 

If you have not attended one of 

the new meals, you are in for a 

treat.   

With the addition of omelets 

to order which by the way was 

a big hit, you will also have 

fresh fruit and many toppings 

for your pancakes.  

This is a great time for our 
faith community to fellowship 

on a social level getting to 

know each other better. 

June 2, 2019, will be the last 

breakfast until September. 

Our Head Chef[?] is offering 

many new breakfast items on 

his menu.  He stated in addition 

to the usual fare of pancake 

and eggs. There will be ome-

let's to order, bacon, sausage,  

egg casserole and fruit, along 

with some surprise items. 

The breakfast will be more of a 

brunch.  It will run from after 

the 9:00 am Mass until after the 
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Community programs 

consist of the following: 
 

Coats for Kids [Featured] 

Essay Contest 

Free Throw Contest 

Habitat for Humanity 
[Featured] 

time for all events.  

  
The list of programs are a 

suggestion of what has been 

done in the past and some 

that are required by Su-

preme.  But it does not con-

sist of all the programs that 

can be done. 

 
Here is your chance to be-

come an active knight and 

not one who just attends 

meeting. 

 
Contact our incoming Grand 

Knight Glenn Spivey. 

 

So make your plans now to 

attend the brunch on Sunday 

with your whole family.  With 

the extended hours, there is 

no reason you can not attend. 

 
Keep in mind this will be the 

last brunch until the fist Sun-

day in September. 

 
Helping hands for the meal 

and clean up are always ap-

preciated. 

 

 

Soccer Challenge 

Blood Drive 
Helping Hands—i.e. Soup 

Kitchen, etc.  - [Required 

program] 

 
Of the list above, Helping 

Hands is the only required 

Program by Supreme. 

 
Many of the programs listed 

already have chairpersons in 

place.  Your job would be to 

supervise, encourage partici-

pation.  Also make sure the 

paperwork is submitted on  

 



 As of May 25th, St Pius X 

Council has 252 members. Our 

Insurance goal for the year was 

6. We gained 6 new Insurance 

Members, however we also 

lost 3. Our Council new Mem-

bership goal was 18. Unfortu-

nately we didn't reach our goal 

this year, as we lost so many 

non-paying members. The good 
news is our goals reset on July 

1st. So, we get a fresh start for 

the new Fraternal Year. Maybe 

we'll get the Star Council 

Award this coming year. 

 

For our Council to grow in 

Membership, it should be easy 

in a growing Parish like ours. 

The best way Councils grow is 

for each member to talk it up. 

Don't be a wimp; ask your 

family and friends to join our 

Council. Call you Membership 

Director, Sam Waters, or your 

Grand Knight, Financial Secre-

tary, or me. We'll get your 

friends signed up for a First 

Degree and into our Brother-

hood. 

 

Knights of Columbus operates 

12 months a year. We don't 

take off in the summer. In fact, 

summer is the best time for 
Councils to reorganize. It's 

time to install new Officers: 

GK Glenn Spivey, DGK Brian 

Harvey and Chancellor Charlie 

Cheney. 

 

New Program Directors are 

added too: Faith Director Walt 

Edwards, Life Director Dan 

Curran, and Family Director Jay 

O’Brian.  

 

We still need a volunteer for 

Community Director. If your 

interested, please contact 

Glenn Spivey at 336-312-5035, 

or glennspivey50@gmail.com 

 

Summer is also a great time for 

training. Key Officers will train 

at the Region 3 Leadership 

Training on June 15th, hosted 

here at SPX for 25 Councils in 

our region. Program Directors 

will each receive online training 
in their area of focus.  

 

Summer is also time for our 

Council Audit. Our Council 

Grand Knight and Trustees will 

Audit Council financial & mem-

bership books and records. It's 

really a six month audit of the 

work of the Financial Secretary 

& Treasurer. 

 

God bless you and have a safe 

productive summer. 

District Deputy Report 

KOM 

FOM 
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  June 2019 
 Dan Curran 

 
http://stpiusxcouncil11101.org/fom.htm 

 
Check our website for more information on the Family & Knight of the Month 

 
 

June 2019 
Dan & Laurie Allen 

 
Http://stpiusxcouncil11101.org/fom.htm 

 
Check our website for more information on the Family & Knight of the Month 

 

mailto:glennspivey50@gmail.com
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 Ed Campbell 

Financial Secretary 

4908 Tower Rd. Unit C 

Greensboro, NC 27410 

E—mail Address: 
Spxcouncil111101@gmail.com 

KNIGHTS OF COLUMBUS 

ST. PIUS X COUNCIL 11101 

GREENSBORO, NC 

Knights of Columbus Field Agent Report 

We are on the Web 

http://

Stpiusxcouncil11101.org 

 

Business Meetings— 

Second Thursday of the Month 

 

Officers & Directors Meeting - 
Monday before the Business 

Meeting  

 
All Meetings in the Simmons Par-

ish Center at 7:00 pm 

Membership Chairman - 

Sam Waters 

pointertwo@yahoo.com 

336-451-7298 

 Facebook Page: 

https//www.facebook.com/evelandkofc 

 

           
KNIGHTS OF COLUMBUS 

Making a difference for life 
 

DO YOU HAVE ENOUGH? 
 

Whenever I speak to a member about life insurance, the first thing they usually tell me is, "I have plenty of life insurance 
thru work." Well, let's see if "plenty" is enough. What happens when you change jobs?  
 
Let's take a look at the average male age 35, married with 2 children, owns a home with a $200,000 mortgage balance, and 

an annual salary of $50,000.  
 

What is the minimum life insurance coverage he should have? 

 
Mortgage Protection   $200,000 Who will pay your mortgage? 
Education Funds   $200,000 Who will finance their education? 

Income Protection   $350,000 Who will replace your income the next 7 years? 
Funeral Expenses     $15,000 Who will pay your final expenses? 
 

Total Need  $ 785,000 

 
This is an example of an average male, but the average male does not have enough life insurance to cover these basic needs.  

Do you?  
 
Did you know your Knights of Columbus insurance is one of the best values in the industry?  High quality products, 
service second to none, and all at competitive rates.  

 
The first thing that you NEED to look at when pricing life insurance is the financial strength rating of the insurance com-
pany. Did you know Knights of Columbus has received the highest ratings for 41 consecutive years? And this past three 

years we received the World’s Most Ethical (WME) Company designation! 
 
Now that you know our credentials, see how affordable our term life insurance rates are: 

 
Male, age 35, ultra-premier health rating and non-smoker 
 
This past year the Knights of Columbus also introduced an exciting addition to our term insurance that makes it unlike any 

other in the industry. Our Accelerator term series allows you to increase coverage, without additional underwriting, for 
the first 5 years of the term. 
 

Let the Knights of Columbus be your "Who". Give me a call or email today to customize a plan to meet your specific 
needs.  
 

Ray Eveland, FICF 
Your Field Agent 

Amount 
of insurance 

10 year term 
monthly premium 

15 year term 
monthly premium 

20 year term 
monthly premium 

$250,000 $14.50 $14.50 $19.50 

$500,000 $24.50 $24.50 $34.50 

$1,000,000 $44.50 $44.50 $54.50 

http://www.facebook.com/evelandKofC

